
Dr. A.T. LEATHERBARROW PRIMARY 

Dream Achieve Teach Learn 
    Be Kind           Be Safe           Be Responsible        Be Respectful 

**Reminders** 
 

• DATL classes begin at 8:25 am. To 
be ready, all students should be at 
school by 8:20 am.  
 
 
• Outdoor play is important to a 
child’s health. Please be sure your 
child is dressed appropriately for 
outside play.  

Dr. A.T. Leatherbarrow Primary 
School 

122 School Street  832-6022 (Office) 

Hampton, NB   E5N 6B2  

 

1-833-219-9065 (Safe Arrival)  

Principal: Mrs. Lisa Jardine 

Vice-Principal: Ms. Sara Creighton  

Admin Assistant: Mrs. Melissa Sheppard 

 

DATL Website 

ASDS Website 

 

Home and School Association 

The Home and School Association has been busy this school year with various 
events and organizing fundraisers.  Our most exciting one is yet to come! We will be 
selling tickets for Area 506 and Boxcar Festival. Each package will include two 
tickets. Tickets will sell for 1 for 5$, 3 for 10$, and 10 for 20$. Sales will start the 
beginning of April and the draw will take place the third week in April. Tickets will 
also be available to purchase during Parent Teacher next month. Thank you to all the 
families for your continued support with our special school and we are looking 
forward to see what this spring has in store! 

http://leatherbarrow.nbed.nb.ca
https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/Pages/welcome.aspx


 

Greetings DATL families, 

 

 

We are proud to announce that our DATL School Choir will be 

performing our National Anthem at an upcoming Saint John Sea 

Dogs Game on Friday, March 22nd, 2024 at 7:00PM. On March 

11th,  we will be sending home order forms and taking orders in the 

office for Sea Dogs tickets. Tickets will be sold until March 18TH or 

until we run out. We will be selling these tickets at a price of $12/

Student and $20/Adult (cash only). This is a steal compared to 

regular rates at TD Station ($25/Adult). We sincerely hope that you 

will consider joining us on Friday, March 22nd 2024, at TD Station. 

Thank you for your consideration and support! 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, Mr. Harriott (Mr. H)                                         Music Teacher DATL  



 

 

 

 

 

Dear ASD-S Families, 

On Monday, April 8, 2024, a rare, total solar eclipse will be visible in 
our region. While this is an exciting natural phenomenon and an excel-
lent learning opportunity, it also poses a safety risk for observers. 
Looking directly at the sun, even for a short period, can lead to seri-
ous, permanent eye damage. For this reason, schools in ASD-S will be 
dismissed early that day to ensure students arrive safely at their after-
school destinations before the eclipse begins. The eclipse will occur 
between approximately 3:30pm - 5:30pm. It is important that younger 
children have adult supervision during this time. Schools will com-
municate their specific dismissal time closer to the date. 

It is crucial to ensure that your child does not look directly at the 
sun without equipment that is specifically designed for solar viewing, 
such as eclipse glasses. Note that sunglasses, binoculars, and tele-
scopes do NOT provide eye protection. 

Students can also protect their eyes from harm by using a home-
made pinhole projector or viewing the eclipse via live stream.   

Please review and follow the safety guidelines attached so you can en-
sure you and your child have a fun and safe solar eclipse experience.   

Safety Guidelines: Eclipse Safety .pdf  
 

Thank you for your understanding and your continued support of our 
schools! 

Anglophone South School District 

https://www.jpl.nasa.gov/edu/learn/project/how-to-make-a-pinhole-camera/
https://www.timeanddate.com/live/eclipse-solar-2024-april-8
C:/Users/melissa.sheppard/Downloads/Eclipse Safety  (1).pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

We are holding our Welcome to Kindergarten session on Thursday, 
March 14th from 3:00-4:00pm. This is an in-person, interactive event for 

both incoming students and their parent/guardian to enjoy together. 
  

During this session, your child will receive a Welcome to Kindergarten 
Bag with many treasures inside.  Examples of materials in the bag 

include playdough, scissors, and books. Kindergarten teachers will lead 
you through activities that you and your child will complete using the 

contents of the bag. Since your involvement is so critical to this session, 
we are asking that you please ensure all cell phones are put away for this 
one hour. We have found that eliminating cellphones from the classrooms 

allows adults to relax, enjoy and fully interact with children. 
  

We are very excited to meet our new kindergarten students and look forward to 
seeing them, and you, on the 14th. Please RSVP the school at 832-6022 to 

confirm your attendance.  

 

Phys. Ed News 

We've been invited to join Hampton Elementary for their Jump 
Rope for Heart week April 22-26. We will be practicing some 
jumping and jump rope skills in PE class leading up to the event. 
A schedule will be available on the school website closer to the 
event. If parents/guardians would like to come and assist, extra 
hands are always appreciated!  


